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Workplace Safety Partner Provides Media with Initial Reaction
to OSHA’s Emergency Temporary Standard

News

6.10.21


In an interview with Government Executive, Patrick Dennison provides his initial reaction to the

much-anticipated Emergency Temporary Standard (ETS), which provides workplace safety guidance

directed at healthcare employers dealing with COVID-19. Patrick explains that “there were no major

surprises” as “many of the requirements [of the ETS] were included in COVID-19 standards already

implemented in states like California and Virginia.”

To read the article visit Government Executive.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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